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Primary School 

 

Thursday 2nd May 2024 

 

Reception Trip to Ponderosa Zoo 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  
 
In the Summer term, our topic is about animals. We have planned a trip to Ponderosa Zoo, to learn about 
different types of animals and see them in real life.  
 
RC:  Tuesday 11th June 
RD: Wednesday 12th June 
RE: Tuesday 18th June 
 
Children need to wear their school uniform, a hat and sunscreen. The school kitchen will prepare packed 
lunches for the children to take with us but will also need a water bottle.  We will be back at school at the 
usual time.  You will be notified if there are any changes on the day.  
 
 
The cost of this trip will be £15 and must be paid on parent pay. Please note that if we do not receive 
enough contributions, we may cancel the trip. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to the Reception teachers. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Hanif & the Reception Team 
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